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Bureau of Radiation Control 
RADIOACTIVE MATERIALS SECTION 

Information Notice 2004-01 
 

Overnight Mail Delivery Address Change 

Effective January 1, 2004, the new physical location for overnight mail delivery to the 
Radioactive Materials Section (Monday - Friday only) is: 

Department of Health 
Bureau of Radiation Control 
Radioactive Materials Section, Room 220.05 
4042 Bald Cypress Way 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 

Our U.S. Postal Service mailing address has not change and remains as follows: 

Department of Health 
Bureau of Radiation Control 
Radioactive Materials Section, Bin # C21 
4052 Bald Cypress Way 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-1741 

If you have any questions, please contact us at (850) 245-4545. 
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